From:

To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN);
Subject: Nuclear waste
Date: Friday, 5 March 2010 9:35:56 PM

To whom this may concern,

| don't we should be dumping waste,near creeks,
that could infect echo systems and rivers.| think other ideas should be
considered.This is typical of Mr Garretts,and Mr Rudd's unthought out plans.

yours sincerely
Peter Tuckey
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